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The Galion Alumni Association is holding a "Pints for a Purpose" event Saturday, May 19, 2018. The 1803 Taproom,
located on Harding Way EastÂ  in Galion will be hosting the event which starts at 5:00 p.m. and goes to 10:00 p.m. The
Alumni Association will receive a percentage of sales during the event.Â  Watch for further details.Â  Hope to see you there!
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